
St Alban’s Pre School  
  

Sun Protection Policy  
  

  

  

When the better weather arrives we feel that it is necessary to protect our 

children from the heat of the sun.  

We ask all parents to ensure that:  
  

• Every child brings a sun hat with their name inside which can be 

left on their peg.  

• If necessary sun cream is applied prior to the child arriving as it is 

not the policy of Pre school to administer lotions and creams.  

Creams should not be left in bags in the cloakroom as they may be 

accessible to other children.  

• Children do not bring sun glasses in.   This is in line with main 

school policies.   
  

Drinking water will be available at all times.  
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